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Provider Memorandum 
Molina Provider Network Management Email Address 

Effective immediately, Molina HealthCare of Illinois (Molina) has discontinued the use of the 

Illinoisproviders@MolinaHealthcare.com email address. The email address has remained active but will 
be terminated due to infrequent use over the last year.  

 
For general inquiries or to become a contracted provider please submit emails directly to  the Molina 
Provider Network Management team at MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com.   

 
Questions 
Providers who have questions, concerns or would like additional training, including how to use the Molina 

Provider Portal, may contact their provider network managers or email the Provider Network Management 
Department at MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. 
 

For help identifying your provider network manager, visit Molina’s Service Area page at 
www.MolinaHealthcare.com. 
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